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Making Suffolk a safer place to live, work, travel and invest 

Ensuring we have 
an efficient and 
effective police 

force 

Setting the 
budget and 

deciding how 
much Council Tax 

you pay for 
policing  

Hiring the Chief 
Constable and 
holding him to 

account for 
running the force 

Commissioning 
services to 

support victims 
of crime and 

reduce crime and 
disorder 

Getting 
communities 
involved in 

keeping Suffolk 
safe  

To be the voice of 
the people when 

it comes to 
policing and 

criminal justice in 
Suffolk 

Setting 
objectives for 
tackling crime 
and disorder 
through my 

Police and Crime 
Plan 



Making Suffolk a safer place to live, work, travel and invest 

    
 

 

 

spcc@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 

01473 613614 

www.suffolk-pcc.gov.uk 

@timspcc 



 

 

Gareth Wilson 
Chief Constable 

 



 

 
Chief’s Brief 

 

 

 

 

• Suffolk Local Policing Review 
 

• Performance challenges 
 

• Demand management 
 

• Matching resource to demand 



Inspector  

Peter Ferrie 
Bury St Edmunds 

Safer Neighbourhood 

Team 



Restricted 

Your Local Safer 

Neighbourhood 
Team Sgt Anna 

Whybro 
PC Andre 
De Jongh 

PC Mark 
Ellis 

PC Neil 
Brown 

PC Paul 
Fox 

PC Victoria 
Lawrence 

PCSO Amanda 
Dodd 

PCSO John 
Wilkens 

PCSO Ken 
Ruston 

PCSO Tim 
Hartup  

Insp Matt 
Dee 



- Local policing priorities 

 

- Operational challenges 

 

- Issues of community concern 

 

- Performance 
 
 

 



Contact us.. 

 

Email: SNTBuryStEdmunds@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 

 

Telephone: 101 (non-emergency) 

 

Report a crime online at: www.suffolk.police.uk 

 

Follow us on twitter: @BuryStEdsPolice 

 

..or Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/suffolkpolice 
 

 


